Queen of the Most Holy Rosans,

Holy Rosary School

1500 Arnow Avenue Bronx, NY 10469 (718) 652-1838 (718) 515-9872 (fax)

Dear Holy Rosary School Families,

I hope this letter finds you well and that so far, your summer has included time for some rest, some fun and time with loved ones. Whether you are working, traveling or even enjoying a "stay-cation", I pray you are experiencing God's presence in all that you do.

As we enjoy these summer months, please remember how important it is for our children to maintain the academic progress they worked so hard to achieve this year. Just as we nurture their faith and character, it is equally important to continue fostering their growth in reading, writing, and math during the summer. To support this, our Summer ELA and Math Work is now available on the school website. These resources are designed to help students keep their skills sharp and maintain progress so that they begin back in September with an academic edge. All assignments are due on 9/19.

We encourage all families to create routines that include daily reading, math practice, and time for quiet reflection or prayer. When we blend academic practice with faith-filled moments we help our children grow not just in knowledge, but in wisdom and love.

Please remember that our Summer Enrichment Program is operating in full force this summer! Academics in the morning with fun enrichment activities in the afternoon! Our SEP runs Monday to Friday from 7am-5:45pm There are still some spaces available so sign up today or call the office for more info!

The school office is open daily from 8am-5pm- please do not hesitate to call or stop by with any questions or concerns. I am available most days in the office or by Dojo – so please reach out to me anytime - I will try to respond back asap.

Thank you again for your partnership in catholic education and for making faith and learning a part of your family life. We look forward to welcoming our students back in the fall, ready to begin another year rooted in faith, knowledge, and service.

Stay Well and God Bless,

Mrs. Maryann Fusco, Principal

Click links below for:

Summer Work and Assignments for 2025-26

Supply List for 2025-26